
 
 

DESS BUS SERVICE REMINDER 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from MAVERICK – Dubai English Speaking School’s bus provider. 
 
If you have already confirmed your child’s seat online, please ignore this email.  
 
You are requested to register for the next academic year 2024-2025 for school transport 
services. Please click on the link Bus Fee and Routes for costings and areas that we 
currently cover. 
 
Registration and seat confirmation will close Thursday, 4th July 2024. Any subsequent 
registrations will need to wait until August 24th, 2024, and will only be accommodated 
subject to availability on the bus. 
 
Please note that registration is ONLY available via the Maverick Parent App and offered 
on a first come first served basis in the areas listed in the above link.  

Maverick Parent Application is available on Google Play Store and App Store. 

 

Click here to download    

 

Click here to download 

 
 

A guideline on how to register using the Maverick Parent App is attached and a video 
tutorial is available to assist you with this process. Registration Tutorial 
 
Any support with regards on how to register online, you may directly 
contact itsupport@maverickrental.com.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 

Tracey Wilding 

DESS Transport coordinator 

https://maverickrental.com/termsandcon/BusRoutesFee2024-2025.pdf
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=smarttrack.com&hl=en
https://apps.apple.com/app/id1527862140
https://youtu.be/xPge_ITHbAg
mailto:itsupport@maverickrental.com
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=smarttrack.com&hl=en
https://apps.apple.com/app/id1294043563

